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Dear Ms. Jeyremovic 

The Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016 (as amended)  
 
Re: Surrender of permit PPC/203 for Brightly Professional Dry Cleaning Ltd Brightly 
Commercial Laundry Ltd, 70 Earlsdon Street, Coventry, CV5 6EJ 

Thank you for the application to surrender your permit for a dry-cleaning activity, which was 
received on 15th January 2020. I can confirm that this department is satisfied with the application 
and verify that the whole permit, reference PPC/203, will be surrendered as of the 11th February 
2020.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Angela Mono 
 
 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Coventry City Council 


